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New Warehouse Location for Bourns® Semiconductor Products
In order to support our fast-growing demand, Bourns is moving its Semiconductor warehouse to a new 
location. The current warehouse location is at the Bourns Electronics (Taiwan) Ltd. facility. The new, larger 
warehouse location is at Sankyu-Jvan An International Logistics Company, LTD., a third-party international 
logistics center. 

There is no impact to the form, fit, function, reliability or quality of the products stored at the warehouse as a 
result of the change in warehouse location. The product marking and label are also unchanged.

Unless your company has been notified otherwise by Bourns, shipments from the new warehouse location 
will begin April 15, 2019.
 
Implementation dates are as follows:

First shipping date from new warehouse: April 15, 2019
Last day shipping from current warehouse: May 15, 2019

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/ 
Inside Sales.

K1939Users should verify that the described changes will not impact the performance of the product in their specific applications.
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